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Meeting called to order at 5:18PM at Hyslop Pool Classroom 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
Handouts of current financial situation were given out to the parents.  There was a discussion on the 
potential for bidding for a sectional swim meet, since we would likely not be hosting the state short 
course next year.  We will also likely need some fundraising in the future due to the loss of the state 
meet. 
 
Coach’s Update 
 
Bryan briefed the parent’s about coaching changes.  Beau will be leaving the team when school is 
finished (June 2).  Carly and Amanda went home for the summer but will be back in the Fall.  Bryan is 
hiring Marlena for the Blue Group and Regan for the other groups.  Both are swimmers at UND.  Dan will 
be leaving for Europe on June 20.  Bryan will also see if Matt Bonzer can help more with the age groups. 
 
During questions and answers, a discussion ensued where some parent’s expressed some concerns 
about a whole range of issues, including club and team management.  It was decided that a separate 
parent’s forum be held on Thursday May 26, 2016 specifically to address any issues. 
 
State Meet Recap 
 
The state meet went well, and the club was able to generate some great revenue.  However, given that 
West Fargo will be building a new pool, it was likely that we would only host state short course every 
other year.  This will lead to a large decrease in our revenue-generating capabilities. 
 
The next Board meeting will be June 6, the next Parent’s meeting will be June 9. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM. 
 
 
 
 


